May 11, 2018

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Honorable Taylor F. Barras Speaker of the House Louisiana House of Representatives Post Office Box 94062 Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9062

RE: Veto of House Bills 607 and 609 of 2018 Regular Session

Dear Speaker Barras:

Please be advised that I have vetoed House Bills 607 and 609 by Representative Alan Seabaugh. These two bills provide for unnecessary additional regulations on the insurance industry that may result in additional costs being passed along to policy holders.

Sincerely,

John Bel Edwards Governor

cc: The Honorable John Alario Louisiana Senate President